
REQUEST – Sale of Hampstead Police Station 

 

1)Please can you tell me how much the former Hampstead Police Station in Rosslyn 

Hill was sold to the Department for Education for? 

  

RESPONSE – Sale of Hampstead Police Station 

 

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request dated 19 June 2014 to the Mayor's 

Office for Policing And Crime (MOPAC), relating to the sale of Hampstead Police Station. 

I confirm that I am replying under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  Please find the 

information you requested set out below: 

The sale of Hampstead Police Station was completed on 5 June 2014 with a value of 

£14.105m. 

 


